
 

  Shelford Twinning Association 

 
Great and Little Shelford, Cambridgeshire, England 

Verneuil-en-Halatte, Oise, France 

 

 

 

The 32nd Annual General Meeting of the Shelford Twinning Association will be held on  

Monday 15 May 2017 at 7.30pm in 

Great Shelford Free Church Hall, Ashen Green, Great Shelford  

 

AGENDA 

 

1. Apologies for absence 
   

2. Minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on 18 May 2016 (attached) 
 

3. Matters arising 
 

4. Chairman’s Report 
 

5. Report of the Family Visits Subcommittee 
 

6. Treasurer’s report and adoption of audited accounts  
 

7. Election of officers for the year 2017/2018 
Nominations for officers and members of the Committee, signed by proposer, seconder and nominee, 
should be in the hands of the Secretary before the meeting. 
The present officers are:  Chairman: Colin Jefferson 

  Vice-chairman: Sarah Haddow 

 General Secretary: Penny Pearl 

 Treasurer: Keith Haddow 

 Minutes Secretary: Anne Debenham 
 

8. Election of members of the Committee 
Note: The Constitution provides that there may be seven other members of the Committee. In addition, 
one representative each is nominated by the Great and Little Shelford Parish Councils: Cllr Charlie 
Nightingale is the representative for Great Shelford, and Richard Patterson for Little Shelford. Community 
Association representative: Dorothy Creek 
  
The present members of the Committee are as follows: Sarah Denham, Graham Denton, Fran Foreman, 

Janet Jefferson, Margaret Moule, Robin Starte, Sarah Unsworth. Sarah Unsworth does not wish to stand 

for re-election. 

 

9. Appointment of Auditor 
 

10. Determination of rate of annual subscription for the year 2018/2019 

Note: The present rates are (not less than) £7 for single persons and £12 for families including 

children under 18. Subscriptions become due when determined by the AGM.  
 

11. Any other business 

 
 Hon Secretary:  P Pearl, 14 High Street, Great Shelford    Tel:  01223 842483 21/4/17 


